
Young Investigators Award - In attention: under 40! 

 
 

(A pályázat lezárult!)  

 

Dear Colleague,  

The World Society of Arrhythmias has a long tradition in organizing successful Conferences, like the 

1999 Berlin meeting or the 2003 Hong Kong meeting and the 2007 Rome meeting to name a few.  

Your presence through a Research Project will attach the scientific status we all expect to the 

Congress. 

 

In the WSA Congress a YOUNG INVESTIGATORS AWARD is going to be given. If you are under 40 by 

the abstracts submission deadline, you may apply for your abstract to be included in the judging.  

 

In the Congress there are going to be some special sessions such as:  

• FEMALE ELECTROPHYSIOLOGISTS  

• YOUNG ELECTROPHYSIOLOGISTS  

• HEALTH ECONOMICS IN ARRHYTHMIAS  

• HEALTH CARE SYSTEMS AND CARDIAC ELECTRONIC DEVICES  

• AFFORDABILITY AND ACCESSIBILITY IN THE WORLD OF ARRHYTHMIAS  

Extension of deadline  

 

As expected, during the last few days the ICPES web server has received a large number of 

submitted abstracts. Some colleagues have expressed a wish to postpone their submissions due to 

their absence on summer holidays. Accordingly, the Scientific Committee is extending the abstract 

submission period. 

The new deadline is 25th July, 2011 

and the abstract submission site will remain open until then.  

 

 

HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR ABSTRACT  

You can submit your abstract online >>  

We would like to thank you for supporting the World Society of Arrhythmias Congress 


